
 

 

October 13, 2021 

 

    

Dear Resident/Property Owner: 

 

This letter serves to provide you with notification that the retaining wall project that was 

scheduled to begin on Oakhill Avenue (Hillcrest Avenue to Sunset Lane) around mid-

October 2021 has been delayed due to material shortages for the project. While the 

construction project has been delayed, Lansing Board of Water and Light and AT&T will 

continue to work on relocating their existing facilities within the project limits.  

 

The City is looking forward to starting this project in the spring of 2022.  If you have any 

questions or  concerns, please contact us at the East Lansing Engineering Department.  I 

would ask that you email me if you wish to be included in general updates during the project, 

to keep you better informed of progress and schedule.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

          

Aden Duong 

Engineering Department 

email: aduong@cityofeastlansing.com 

ph: (517)712-4010 
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